
Public sector strike planned for December
 Slovenia 

The Health and Social Welfare Union is the latest public sector union to commit to 
joining the national strike on 4 December and it has called on other unions in the 
health sector to support the action. The unions are waiting for a commitment from 
the government to negotiate over the public sector pay structure and measures to 
address cuts in pay. The unions want to see implementation of an agreement earlier 
this year to reverse an 8% cut in pay grades and some specific measures covering 
education workers. In particular, the unions want to maintain the public sector-wide 
pay structure.
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